
 

 

Go Hororata Minutes 

Tuesday 5th December, 7.30pm @ Hororata Hall 

 

Attendees: Susan Thornley, Penny Oliver, Phil Freeman (Chair), Jenni Carter, Margaret Cross, Will Freeman, Lucy 

Cookson, Kate Foster, Michael Oakley, Megane Craven, Ian Evens  

Minute Secretary: Cindy Driscoll 

1. Apologies  

Craig Blackburn (Phil Freeman to Chair), Margaret Cross, Helene Youngman, Marty Gameson, Annabel 

Freeman, Chris Thwaites 

2. Minutes from previous meeting – Moved Susan Thornley, Lucy Cookson  

a. Matters arising 

i. Thank you letters to camera donors - still to be completed, do once install has been done  

ii. Craig approach land owners re security camera installation – underway. Installation will be 

booked for the New Year.  

3. Correspondence 

4. Finance  

5. Domain 

a. SDC have not replied re the leak which has been affecting the track  

b. Ross did a lot of rolling pre-Games on the track to try and remedy it  

c. Long term plan  - would like the Domain Master released to the public – Cindy to follow up with SDC 

d. Jumps have been rebuilt by Andy Thompson and have flags for direction still in the paddock – SDC to 

fund this 

e. Frustration that we are told there is budget left to repair the walking track and equestrian course but 

then told there isn’t.  

f. Meeting to be arranged with Bob and Lydia, CEO – Cindy/Phil 

g. Local coordinator proposal to SDC - support sending other residents groups – Cindy to do 

6. Community /Village – concern with petty crime and burnouts happening in the area at the moment. Let 

Malvern Community Patrol know we are having issues  



 

 

7. Community Hub – no update waiting on SDC to compete land transfer. N update from Playcentre on their 

investigation into moving to Scout Den 

8. General Business 

a. Community board elections – make sure people vote  

b. No exit sign to be put on Duncans Road – talk to SDC  

c. Thank to all the committee for their efforts this year 

Closed 8.35pm  

 


